
STILLWATER TOWNSHIP
NEWSLETTER
December 16, 2022

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
Board of Education Meeting 1/9/23 @ 7:00 PM in Library (Snow Date 1/10/23)
Early Dismissal 12/23/22 @ 12:40 PM

Winter Break 12/26/22 to 1/2/23 School Closed
School Resumes 1/3/23

THIRD GRADE NEWS:
Students have been working hard reading and writing informational texts. We completed a shared
write on Dragonflies and then typed it into a Google Slides presentation. Then, students read a
nonfiction book of their choice and created their own informational report. They created a Google
Slides presentation for it too. We have been reading nonfiction books and learning about how text
features enhance the text for the reader. We have also been learning about different text structures
like: comparing and contrasting, cause and effect, and sequencing. Another fun explanatory writing
we did was "What would your snow pal do at night?" . Next week, we will have a holiday theme each
day and do fun holiday activities that go along with it. Happy Holidays!


Mrs. Then

FIFTH GRADE NEWS
The fifth graders are working hard with their multiplication and division skills. Not only are the
students learning how to multiply and divide with whole numbers, they are learning these skills with
decimals as well. Multiplying and dividing decimals is often a challenge, but the students learned to
use the standard algorithm to make the skills a little easier. In Science, the students are working with
matter and solubility. The students enjoyed a fun experiment using texture, solubility, grain size and
smell to discover an unknown substance.


Mrs. Bickhardt



SIXTH GRADE:
Math - After spending quite some time polishing up skills needed to work fluently with decimals and
fractions, we have now added working with all rational numbers to our mathematics repertoire.
Students have been working to extend their knowledge of positive numbers to now include
understanding what it means to have a negative number. Students explored plotting numbers on a
four-quadrant coordinate plane and used absolute value to find the distance between two points on
that plane. This included an understanding that distance is always positive and that absolute value is
the mathematical representation of a number's distance from zero. We have most recently begun to
break down whole numbers into their prime factorization using factor trees. Knowing a number's
prime factorization can help to determine the greatest common factor (GCF) that two numbers have
in common. Knowing the GCF will help sixth graders solve more difficult math problems that require
representing expressions in multiple ways. Solving for unknown quantities will be our next area of
study in sixth grade and will include understanding what an equation represents and how to use the
foundational skills we have learned so far to solve algebraic equations with one variable. Becoming
good problem solvers continues to be embedded in all the math we do. After all, that is our purpose for
learning math, to be able to solve problems.


Mrs. Mahedy



NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT



NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT



NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT



NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT



NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT



NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT



NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT



NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT



NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT



NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT


